MUNDY ROAD ELEMENTARY

SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 43 (COQUITLAM)
2200 Austin Avenue,  Coquitlam, B.C.    V3K 3S1 
Telephone:  (604) 936-4271     Fax:  (604) 936-9627                                                                                                                                                                                          
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Each year, as part of our school-wide Earthquake/Emergency Preparedness Plan, we ask families to provide an Emergency Care Pack for each child attending the school.  This personalized Care Pack will provide your child with comfort and nutrition during an emergency and will be returned at the end of June 2017.  

***If your child did not receive their Care Pack in June or September 2016, please inquire with the school. For many Care Packs from last year, families may just want to replenish the perishable (expired) snacks and juices and then return the Care Pack to school.

Emergencies can happen at any time.  Please provide your Care Packs by October 1, 2016.
  
Please include the following nut free items (with an expiry date of no earlier than July 1, 2017 in a large Ziploc bag with the child’s first and last name and division clearly  marked on the bag:

· 3 fruit leathers or equivalent fruit snacks
· 3 granola bars or equivalent food bars
· 3 sesame snaps or equivalent high calorie snack
· 3 juice boxes or nutritional drinks
· 1 disposable rain poncho or one large plastic garbage bag and one small kitchen garbage bag to be used as a rain coat.
· 1 pocket-size facial tissue package or equivalent in a Ziploc bag
· 1 pair of socks
· a deck of cards or small toy or book
· a reassuring personal note and/or picture addressed to your child in a Ziploc bag
Care Packs will be collected by classroom teachers and added to the emergency travel case located in each classroom.

Should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact the PAC emergency Committee at mundyroademergencyprep@gmail.com will be happy to help you.

Please let your child’s classroom teacher know if you are unable to provide a Care Pack for your child(ren) and one will be provided for them by the PAC Emergency Committee.

Sincerely,
	
	
	
	
	


Rob Wright
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